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TO: All Coi~cer•ned Bureau Commanding Officers

FROM: Chief of Detectives

SUBJECT: CITYWIDE ROBBERY 1NVESTIGATpRS BI-ANNUAL MEETINGS

As part of the management and oversight of Citywide Robbery Investigations, Robbery-Homicide
Division has planned mandatory Citywide Robbery Investigators bi-annual meetings for 2021.
The meetings will be held at the following dates, times, and locations:

DATES TIME LOCATION
May 20, 2021 0900 - 1100 hours Police Headquarters Facility, Deaton Hall
October 7, 2021 090Q - 1100 hours Police Headquarters Facility, Deaton Hall

Attendance is mandatory for citywide personnel assigned to investigate robberies. The meetings are
being held to discuss current procedures, protocols, best practices, and information sharing
mechanisms, to enhance the efficiency of robbery investigations.

Should you have any questions regarding this Notice, please contact Lieutenant Ben Fernandes,
Officer in Charge, Robbery Special Section, Robbery-Homicide Division, at (213) 486-6840.

APPROVED:

KRIS PITCHER, Deputy Chief
Chief of Detectives

DANIE ~1 NDOLPH, Commander
Chief of Staff
Office of the Chief of Police
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